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 Prague 12 May 2023 

 

Dear Mr Andrisani,  

I am writing this letter to you in accordance with Article 7.1 of the Agreement 
to Provide Legal Services (“Agreement“) concluded on 11 November 2020 between 
the Czech Republic - Ministry of Finance and the law firm Morgan, Lewis & Bockius 
LLP (Frankfurt). The legal services are comprising of the representation of the Czech 
Republic in the investment arbitration JCDecaux SA v. Czech Republic. 

The Czech Republic - Ministry of Finance withdraws from the Agreement, and please 
accept this letter as a written notice under Article 7.1 of the Agreement.  

We would like thank you for the provided legal services and hope that this withdrawal 
will not interfere with any possible future cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  
 
…………………………………… 
Ing. Zbyněk Stanjura 
Minister of Finance 
 
 
 
 
 
Nathan Andrisani - Deputy General Counsel 
Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP (Frankfurt) 
OpernTurm, Bockenheimer Landstrasse 4 
60306 Frankfurt am Main 
Germany 
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